
    

 

 

 

 

14th December 2016 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 20th December our whole school are being treated to a 

Christmas party and a special visitor will also be coming to give presents to 

the children. A letter has been sent home with details of what food your 

child should bring. 

 

All children can wear their own clothes on the day. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 


